### **APPLICATION FORM**

# FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

1230 Bower St., Howell, MI 48843 (517) 546-2730

# Completed Applications with all attachments must be returned by May 29, 2020

day

#### Please attach the following to your application:

#### First-time applicants:

- 1. A one-page, typed description of your future plans, including life goals, the reason(s) for picking the school or college you have chosen, what you plan to study and why.
- 2. A copy of your high school and post high school transcripts. Current high school seniors must submit their transcripts from the previous seven semesters. Undergraduate college students must submit their complete high school transcripts plus all post high school transcripts up to the current time. Graduate students must submit all undergraduate transcripts plus graduate transcripts up to the current time.
- 3. Letters of recommendation from **three** sources. Preferably, one from school, one from employment and one from a non-related church member. Please include addresses and phone numbers. Letters should address **this** scholarship application specifically. Duplicate copies of University Application letters of recommendation are not acceptable.

### Return Applicants:

- 1. An update of your credits and grades.
- 2. A one or two-page essay about your college experience. (Has it been positive? Are you glad you chose your particular school? If not, will you change schools? What activities have you been involved in? Have you been active in any church-related groups or activities and if so, what? When do you expect to complete your studies? What are your plans for the future after graduation? Essays should be specific to the current year and award.

#### All Applicants:

- 1. Place all information in a sealed envelope marked "Scholarship," and place envelope in the Office Mailbox for Diane Griffin or give envelope to Jenn Rhodes, Office Manager. Applications may also be submitted electronically to: <a href="mailto:diane@howellfumc.com">diane@howellfumc.com</a> or mailed to 1230 Bower Street, Howell, MI 48843. Mailed applications must be **received** (not postmarked) by 5/29/20 in order to be considered.
- 2. If you have any questions, you may call Tom Burkert at 517-546-2667 or Diane Griffin at 517-546-2730 or 810-852-8540.

\*\* Incomplete Applications or those received after the deadline (May 29, 2020) will NOT be considered for a scholarship. \*\*